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NATIONAL TRAINING FOR DANCE SPORT TRAINORS, COACHES, MARSHALLS,
INVIGILATORS, ADJUDICATORS, AND SCRUTINEERS

The Philippine Professional Dance Sport Association (PPDSA) will conduct the
National Training for Dance Sport Trainors, Marshalls, Invigilators, Adjudicators,
and Scrutineers on August 18, 2010 from 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at the Pacita
Astrodome, San Pedro, Laguna.

The PPDSA aims to produce international quality licensed dance sport officials
within the Department of Education (DepEd) and the Commission on Higher Education
(CHEd) from among MAPEH teachers or other interested persons. They are expected to
develop a dance sport medal program for inclusion to the Palarong Pambansa.

The participants to this training are MAPEH teachers and other interested dance
sport trainors, coaches, marshalls, invigilators, adjudicators, and scrutineers.

This training is free on the condition that a confirmed booking shall be sent at e-
mail address: ppdsal@hotmail.com on or before August 17, 2010. No walk-in
registrants are allowed.

For more information, contact PPDSA, Lot 11, Block 6, Israel St., Pagbhilao,
Quezon at telephone no.: (+63) 42 731 2024; mobile phone no.: (+63) 0921-988-9444;
e-mail address: ppdsal@hotmail.com; and/or website address: www.ppdsa.org.
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